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The information on this page is not a substitute for the expertise, skill, knowledge and judgment of healthcare
practitioners. In those pretty unusual cases, I will use Crestor. This material is provided for educational purposes only
and is not intended for medical advice, diagnosis or treatment. There are seven different types of statins approved for use
in the United States, and each one works in the body a little differently. Like us on Facebook Follow us on Twitter.
Patients report different responses to various statins, as well as to generic and brand-name versions of the same statin
type. The indications, uses and warnings for individual medications outside the USA are determined by local regulatory
bodies in each country or region. Two other statin types, fluvastatin Lescol and pitavastatin Livalo , are not as widely
used in the United States. Lovastatin Mevacor and pravastatin Pravachol are most often prescribed when a smaller
percentage of cholesterol needs to be lowered. Dark meaning of bubble-gum Pumped Up Kicks is tough to chew.
Indications, uses and warnings on Drugs. The absence of a warning for a given drug or drug combination in no way
should be construed to indicate that a drug or drug combination is safe, effective or appropriate for any given patient.
What you should know about: To view content sources and attributions, please refer to our editorial policy. The
information below refers to medicines available in the United States that contain simvastatin. The basics Among the
most potent types of statin is atorvastatin, which is available as a generic and in a brand-name form Lipitor.Jump to Are
there differences among statins? - The most obvious difference is in their ability to reduce cholesterol. Currently,
atorvastatin (Lipitor) and rosuvastatin (Crestor) are the most potent, and fluvastatin (Lescol) is the least potent. The
statins also differ in how strongly they interact with other drugs.?Simvastatin ?Atorvastatin ?Rosuvastatin ?Pravastatin.
More often, statins cause abnormalities of liver tests. Abnormal tests usually return to normal even if a statin is
continued, but if the abnormal test value is greater than three times the upper limit of normal, the statin usually is
stopped. Liver tests should be measured before simvastatin is started and if there is a medical ?What are the side effects
of ?What is the dosage for Zocor? ?Which drugs or. Yes. The following products are equivalent to Zocor: simvastatin
tablet;oral. Manufacturer: ACCORD HLTHCARE Approval date: February 26, Strength(s): 10MG, 20MG, 40MG,
80MG; Manufacturer: ACCORD HLTHCARE Approval date: April 5, Strength(s): 5MG; Manufacturer: AUROBINDO
PHARMA Approval. Oct 5, - At the very least, patients 40 to 75 years of age should know their year risk of heart attack
and stroke and discuss this number with their doctor. Discussions with a healthcare provider can help define individual
needs for statin treatment. Many affordable generic statins are available, and patients should. Lists the various brand
names available for medicines containing simvastatin. Find information on simvastatin use, treatment, drug class and
molecular formula. Simvastatin was introduced in the late s, and since in many countries, it is available as a generic
preparation. This has led to a decrease of the price of most statin drugs, and a reappraisal of the health economics of
preventive statin treatment. In the UK in , the typical per-patient cost to the NHS of simvastatin. Simvastatin 40mg
Tablets. please note that unahistoriafantastica.com may not accept prescriptions faxed or emailed by patients.
FDA-Approved Generic Simvastatin 40mg; PRESCRIPTION REQUIRED . US residents can call their local poison
control center at Canada residents can call a provincial poison. Mar 30, - The brand-name drugs are much more
expensive than their generics. Zocor, the brand for simvastatin, is about $ per month. Lipitor, the brand for atorvastatin,
is usually $ per month. So if you're buying the generic, simvastatin is cheaper. But when it comes to the brand-name
versions. Mar 14, - Cost. Cost and availability. Simvastatin costs less than Crestor. Simvastatin is a generic drug, and
Crestor is a brand-name drug. Crestor is available as a generic drug, but the generic version is still more expensive than
simvastatin. Both drugs are available in a range of doses in most pharmacies. Jan 21, - Many insurance companies
require you to try generic statins first. Generics cost less and doctors are very familiar with their side effects and
interactions. Both simvastatin and lovastatin are generic medications used for low to moderate intensity statin treatment.
If your doctor doesn't see a good result with.
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